
 

 

 

 

 

SENCO Newsletter 

Spring Term 2020-2021 

Welcome back! (Again)  

Following another Lockdown it has been a pleasure to welcome back all the children. We hope they 

found the transition support helpful in adjusting back to school life. If your child is finding anything 

difficult then please speak to their class teacher or telephone the school office for a SENCO Surgery 

appointment.  

Throughout Lockdown we aimed to support all those with SEND as much as possible depending on 

their individual needs. Many pupils received additional zoom intervention sessions, bespoke learning 

packages and all pupils were offered additional daily support to help access their learning. If anyone 

would like share any feedback to help us further develop, please feel free to contact the school office.  

This term’s SEND assessment week took place Monday 22nd February. During the week pupil 

assessments took place and yourself, pupils and teachers reviewed your child’s learning plan. I hope 

you found the telephone call with your child’s class teacher helpful in inviting you to contribute to 

your child’s learning plan. If you are unsure about this process then please speak to a member of 

the team.   

For those parents with a Year 6 child with SEND, who now have a high school place confirmed, 

please feel free to ask the office to book an appointment to discuss additional transition support.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss Higgins 

SENCO Surgery drop in 

If you would like to have a chat 

with me regarding any concerns 

of SEND issues please book a 

telephone appointment slot at the 

office.  

Next appointment afternoon  

Monday 22nd March 

Assess, Plan, Do, 

Review cycle dates:  

Assessment week:  

Week Commencing 

Monday 17th May 

Plan: Parent and 

Teachers meeting 

to discuss 

learning plans 

Week 

Commencing: 

Monday 7th June 

2021 

You will receive a 

text inviting you to 

book a telephone 

appointment nearer 

the time.   

Your views 

We would love to hear your 

views on SEND support in 

order for us develop please 

complete the questionnaire 

which will be sent out via 

email this term.   

SEN Information Report 

 

Please see the link for our 

SEN Information Report: 

https://nsnacademy.com/send/ 

Outside Agency Key 

information: 

East Coast Speech and 

Language website offers lots 

of additional activities and 

information to support 

parents. 

 

W: https://salt.ecch.org/parents/ 

https://salt.ecch.org/parents/

